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Milepost 25.5-36
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Rehabilitation Project

Please join us for the

Seward Highway Milepost 25.5 to 36
Rehabilitation Project
Listening Post*

Friday, December 4, 2015
5pm- 9pm

Location: Seward Holiday Arts and Crafts Fair located
in the Alaska Railroad Cruise Ship Terminal

The Alaska Department of Transportation and Public Facilities (DOT&PF), in
cooperation with the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA), is proposing
to rehabilitate the Seward Highway from the Trail River Bridge (MP 25.5) to
the Sterling Wye (MP 36). This project, currently in the preliminary design
phase, will enhance safety, extend the service life of the highway, and
improve passing opportunities. Work may also include pedestrian amenities
and traffic calming in the community of Moose Pass.

To stay up-to-date on the project, and join our mailing list
visit www.sewardhighway25to36.com.

*This listening post will be held in conjunction with the Seward Highway
Milepost 17 to 22.5 Rehabilitation Project.
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